
From:  leslie Hendry <lesliehendry@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/01/2020 07:45:04 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  
Alexa@HollywoodDell.com <alexa@hollywooddell.com>; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; david.ryu@lacity.org;
vince.bertoni@lacity.org; kevin.keller@lacity.org

Subject:  Request to extend comment on the EIR
 

Dear All, 

I'm am writing to ask that you extend comment on the EIR in relation to the the Millennium planned development in 
Hollywood that would greatly impact our neighborhood. We ask that the Draft EIR be extended to a minimum of 90 days after 
the city and state "Stay at Home" order has been lifted. 

Please extend the comment period. 

Best regards,

Leslie Hendry and Steve Lawrence

-- 

 


